
Building a Stronger Future: Grant-Funded Improvements at Grace House 

At Grace House of Memphis, every improvement we make is about creating a safer, 
more supportive environment where women can focus on healing and rebuilding their 
lives. Thanks to a recent infrastructure grant, we have been able to make significant 
upgrades that enhance both security and comfort for our residents. 

These improvements include enhanced security measures such as improved lighting, 
upgraded surveillance, and reinforced entry points—ensuring a safer space for 
everyone at Grace House. Beyond security, we’ve also remodeled the kitchen, making it 
more functional and welcoming for shared meals and community building. Additionally, 
at our Extended program, we’ve created an extra room, allowing us to accommodate 
three more clients, expanding our ability to serve women on their journey to recovery. 

These changes are more than just renovations—they’re investments in the future of the 
women we serve. With a safer, more comfortable, and more inclusive space, Grace 
House remains a place where women can heal, grow, and thrive. We are grateful for the 
support that makes this work possible, helping us extend hope and opportunity to more 
women in need. 

Stay tuned for the Grand Re-Opening Event coming soon! 


